
Subject: 
Date: Mon, 7 Feb 2005 09:22:40 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

A MESSAGE FROM ERNIE CRIST

It would appear that the proposed super development on Squamish Band
land adjacent to the superstore  will proceed.

The Ministry of Transportation 2 years ago outlined  plans to  improve
traffic flow but so far nothing has been done and no further information
has been communicated to Council by the ministry regarding this issue.
Our staff  will attempt to find out the status of the plans.  

Ernie Crist 
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